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Friday 28th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
We are really excited to present an excellent opportunity for our Year 5 pupils to participate in an 
educational workshop at Bramall Lane. This workshop will focus on online safety and will also give the 
children the chance to explore Esports in Sheffield United’s Esports suite.  
 
Esports is competitive gaming which improves digital, social, physical and mental skills. The children will 
develop and improve these skills throughout the session. 
 
This workshop will be delivered to Y5JE on Wednesday 12th March 2025 at Bramall Lane from 9am-12pm. 
As we need to get there for 9am, the children will need to arrive at school for 8:15am for registration. We 
will be travelling by coach. We will return to school for approximately 12.30pm, when the children will 
have lunch as normal. Children can bring a snack and water bottle. Please ensure your child brings any 
necessary medication that is clearly labelled. If the visit is unable to go ahead, we will inform you during 
the school day.  
         
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to cover the cost of the coach. If your child qualifies for 
Pupil Premium no payment is required.  
 
Please give your permission and make payment on ParentPay. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Earl                       
Computing Lead 
 
 

 


